
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Family Fun Day – A Great Success!  
Montrose Recreation would like to thank everyone that made Family Fun Day in June a fantastic community 
celebration!  

• The Cake Walk raised $101 for the BV Nite Hawks Cheer Team 
• The Pancake Breakfast raised $273 for the Columbia Senior Wellness Society 

Whether you baked, volunteered or attended, your support helped bring smiles to many faces! 
 
Infrastructure Replacement on the 500 Block of 11th Avenue 
As part of the Village’s long-term asset renewal plan, a full replacement of the water, sewer, storm drainage system, 
and road will begin within the next month on the 500 block of 11th Avenue. The project is expected to be completed 
by the end of October and will be fully funded by the Village’s reserves, with a projected cost of $1.7 million. 
If you have any questions, please contact the Village Office. 
 
More Fun in the Sun with Spray Park Upgrades 
The popular Montrose Spray Park received a fun and refreshing upgrade this year, thanks to the generous support of 
RDKB Area A and Columbia Basin Trust.  New features include two activator posts, the whimsical Daisy Mae Fun-
Brella, the interactive Spinny Squirt Tennis Ball (give it a spin!), and exciting new ground sprays.  These inclusive 
additions are sure to keep kids entertained all summer long! 
 
Garbage Pick Up & Recycling 
A friendly reminder to please have your garbage in a bin and placed at the curb by 7am on Wednesday mornings.  
Stop by the Village Office to pick up the 2025-2026 Kootenay Boundary recycling schedule or 
www.recyclebc.ca/district-of-kootenay for more information the recycling program. 
 
Be a Good Neighbour  
Help keep Montrose beautiful by keeping lawns trimmed and properties free of weeds, debris, and unsightly 
materials—including boulevards and laneways. Remember to pick ripe fruit from trees to avoid attracting bears and 
other nuisance wildlife. 
The Village has had an increase in complaints about speeding. Please slow down and drive with care—for the safety 
of your neighbours and the entire community. 
 
Water Conservation Regulations 
To conserve water, the following rules apply year-round in Montrose: 

• No lawn or garden watering (sprinklers, soaker hoses, etc.) between 8:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 
• Even days: Watering allowed east of 5th Street 
• Odd days: Watering allowed west of 5th Street 
• No watering on the 31st of any month 
• One watering device at a time per property (manual watering with cans are okay anytime) 
• No washing vehicles or buildings with a running hose unless it has a flow-restriction nozzle 
• Automated underground sprinklers: Allowed only 12:00 a.m. – 4:00 a.m. on permitted days 
• Other sprinklers: Allowed only 6:00–8:00 a.m. and 6:00–8:00 p.m. on permitted days 
• Properties with underground sprinklers cannot use additional watering devices 

Further restrictions may be introduced under Bylaw #702 if needed.  
 

Wishing You a Safe and Sunny Summer! 
 We hope you enjoy everything Montrose has to offer this season—whether it’s a walk through the park, a 

splash at the spray park, or time well spent with neighbours. See you around the Village! 
 

Village of Montrose 
Office Hours - Monday to Friday 

 8:30 – 4:30 p.m. CLOSED FROM 12-1PM   PH: 367-7234 
After hour or weekend EMERGENCY ONLY 364-1737 

          admin@montrose.ca     www.montrose.ca 
WE ARE ON FACEBOOK & DOWNLOAD THE NEW CITIZEN 
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